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Curious        kind        connected

Dear Parents and
Carers,

What an action-
packed week it has
been at school! We
have embraced our
values of curious, kind,
and connected,
engaging in exciting
learning opportunities
that have inspired and
enriched our children.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 7th March 2025

Science Fair Dates:
Wednesday 12th
March – EYFS / Year 1
/ Year 2
Thursday 13th March –
Year 3 / Year 4
Friday 14th March –
Year 5 / Year 6

Last day of Spring
term: Friday 4th April.
(No Chough Club after
school on this day)

Bank holiday -Monday
21st April.

Back to school -
Tuesday 22nd April.
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Well done to our Diamonds
of the Week!
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Year 5 had a visit from the police, who spoke about antisocial
behaviour and the importance of being kind and responsible

citizens in our community. Meanwhile, Year 6 took a fascinating
trip to East Pool Mine, where they explored how WW2 impacted

the mines and their vital role during that time—fueling their
curiosity about our local history.

Today, we celebrated World Book Day in the comfiest way
possible! While we always love seeing costumes, there was

something special about everyone curling up in cosy clothes
with a good book. To make the day even more meaningful, we
linked it with National Careers Week by welcoming volunteers

from many professions—a paramedic, a helicopter pilot, Father
Peter, and even the CEO of Crofty—to read with our children
and share their journeys. This was a wonderful way to inspire
curiosity about future aspirations while making connections

with our wider community.

During assembly, we also celebrated our newest Word
Millionaires—a fantastic achievement that showcases a love of

reading and will support their learning in the future.
A huge thank you to everyone who helped make this week so

special. We are incredibly proud of our children for their
enthusiasm, kindness, and eagerness to learn!

Best wishes,

Mrs French
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W O R L D  B O O K  D A Y
T h a n k  y o u  t o  a l l

p a r e n t s  a n d  c a r e r s
f o r  t h e i r  s u p p o r t  w i t h

c o s t u m e s / o u t f i t s
t o d a y .  A l s o ,  a  h u g e

t h a n k  y o u  t o  M i s s
I r o n s  f o r  o r g a n i s i n g
t h e  r e a d i n g  e v e n t s
t o d a y  a n d  t o  a l l  o f

o u r  w o n d e r f u l
v o l u n t e e r s  f o r  g i v i n g
t h e i r  t i m e  t o  r e a d  t o

o u r  c h i l d r e n .  
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T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: Geevor!  

Maths whizz champions of
the week

Well done 3h!  

Why do we read?
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House Point Results
28/2
189
199
208
192

7/3
302
216
362
318

14/3 21/3 28/3 4/4
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This week in Year 2, we have been learning
about micro habitats. This is a smaller habitat
inside another habitat. We looked for micro

habitats in the field so see what bugs we
could find.

 Year 3 have concluded their
History learning on the Stone
Age, Bronze Age and Iron Age

by making their own fires in
groups!

Year 2

This week in Year 1 we have
had a great time during
music. The children have

been improvising their own
rhythmic patterns and

performed them to the class. 

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams

This week in EYFS,
we have been
learning about

Cornwall.



In Year 5 this week, we were
visited by two policer officers
to talk about the role of the

police in our local community,
and nationally. The children

were encouraged to ask
questions and to start to plan

a community project. 

This week in science, to
finish out unit on sounds,

year 4 have been
researching animals that
can detect faint sounds

and produce loud noises.

Year 4

Year 6
Year 6 visited East Pool
Mine this week to learn

about World War 2 and its
connection to our mining

past.

Year 5
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